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We are very sorry to share the news 
of the passing of 
Cloris Helen “Pug” Heenan 
on Wednesday, September 27, 2017 
 

 
 

A Celebration of Life will be held for Pug at: 

MacCoubrey Funeral Home Reception Centre 
30 King St. E. Cobourg 
Tuesday, October 3, 2017 from 1 to 4 pm 
 

Memorial Donations made be made to: 
Ontario Standardbred Adoption Society 
Trinity United Church 
Canadian Red Cross or 
the charity of your choice 


